
Objections to Traffic Regulation Orders Report No: 

Appendix 1 Details of representations received and Officer Observations 
relating to the Report on Traffic Regulation Orders – Supplementary 

Road Proposed 
By

Proposal Comments Officer Comment

Richmond 
Avenue and 
Church Road 
various junctions

Members Implement 
junction 
protection at 
all junctions

One objection related to the 
loss of parking.  Suggests 
the proposal is un-necessary

The Council is 
committed to 
improving safety 
and while no 
accidents have 
been recorded in 
Church Road or 
Richmond Avenue 
directly attributed to 
parked vehicles, 
junction visibility 
should be 
maintained in 
accordance with the 
highway code.   The 
proposal formalises 
the guidance  
contained within the 
highway code.  
Recommend to 
proceed with 
proposals 


